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April 2, 2015

ATTN: Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
DOCKET NOS. 50-445, 50-446
REPLY TO INSPECTION REPORT 05000445/2014404 AND 05000446/2014404;
PRELIMINARY GREATER THAN GREEN FINDING

REFERENCE: 1. Letter dated March 6, 2015, from Mr. Anton Vegel (NRC) to Mr. Rafael Flores
(CPNPP), transmitting NRC Inspection Report 2014404 (ML 15065A211)
2. Letter dated March 12, 2015, from Mr. Rafael Flores (CPNPP) to Mr. Mark Haire
(NRC), response to NRC Inspection Report 2014404

Dear Sir or Madam:

Theé Reference 1 letter transmitted NRC Inspection Report 05000445/2014404 and 05000446/2014404,
which provided the results of a security baseline inspection conducted during the week of August 25,
2014 at Comanche Peak Nuclear Power Plant (CPNPP). The letter identified an apparent violation that
is being considered for escalated enforcement as a preliminary Greater than Green finding. The letter
also provided Luminant Generation Company LLC (Luminant Power) the opportunity to either: 1)
attend a Regulatory Conference; or 2) submit Luminant Power’s position on the finding to the NRC in
writing within 30 days of the receipt of the letter. Luminant Power responded with the Reference 2
letter and elected to submit Luminant Power’s position on the finding in writing.

The attachment to this letter, which contains security related information (SRI), provides information
concerning the violation including: 1) the reason for the violation; 2) the corrective steps that have been
taken and the results achieved; 3) the corrective steps taken to avoid further violations; and 4) the date
when full compliance was achieved. The attachment also includes a discussion of mitigating factors
associated with the violation.

This communication contains no new licensing basis commitments regarding Comanche Peak Units 1
and 2.

This letter can be decontrolled when separated from the Attachment.
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Should you have any questions, please contact Jim Barnette at (254) 897-5866 or
James.barnette@luminant.com, I

Sincerely, |

Luminant Generation Company LLC

Rafael Flores

By: »/ m@é[ ,
t¢d W. Madden l
Director, External Affairs

Attachment - Reply to NRC Inspection Report 05000445/2014404 and 05000446 /2014404; !
Preliminary Greater Than Green Finding

C- Marc L. Dapas, Region IV
Mark Haire, Region IV
B. K. Singal, NRR |
Resident Inspectors, Comanche Peak S ' ’



